Belgisch Comité voor UNICEF Stichting van openbaar nut

Keizerinlaan 66 B-1000 Brussel Tel.: +32 (0)2 230 59 70

Fax: +32 (0)2 230 34 62 e-mail: info@unicef.be IBAN : BE31 0000 0000 5555 BIC : BPOTBEB1 BTW: BE 0407 562 029

www.unicef.be

Brussels, 17 October 2016

ACP Belgium NV
Dellestraat 55
3550 HEUSDEN-ZOLDER

Concerning: Your donation to UNICEF Belgium

Dear Sir, Dear Madam,

We would like to thank ACP BELGIUM NV for its generous donation to UNICEF Belgium.

Thanks to your solidarity UNICEF can -for example- purchase 11 school boxes containing school materials for a class of 40 students, 1 motorcycle so UNICEF workers are able to reach remote areas to provide assistance or 3 water pumps to provide clean water for an entire village.

It is through your support that UNICEF can continue its programs for children globally and that children's rights can be defended without exception. This way, we work together for a better future for children.

Thanks a lost!

Thank you!

Kind regards,

Michel Lorge

Fundraising Director

